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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Lake H. Barrett, Deputy Program Director
TMI Program Office

'

SUBJECT: STATUS REPORT ON DP0 0F ROBERT LICCIARD0 ON SAFETY SYSTEMS

On December 29, 1983, I was designated the responsible manager for the DP0
raised by Mr. Licciardo concerning safety sy. stems and related technical
specifications for the McGuire reactor. Since then I have met several times
with Mr. Licciardo to assist him in preparing a more explanatory statement of
his concerns which are multiple and complex. I believed this was the
necessary first step to identify how to precede with the resolution. As a
result of these meetings Mr. Licciardo has signed a January 26, 1984,
memorandum which describes his concerns and breaks them down into groups and
subgroups.

The initial scheduled date for resolution'of the DP0 was February 1,1984.
Because of the time needed to obtain a better definition of the DPO,
additional time will be required for DP0 resolution. Therefore, I am
requesting an extension.until February 29, 1984.

4/
Lake H. Barrett
Deputy Program Director
TMI Program Office

cc:
R. Licciardo
N. Lauben
B. Sheron
R. Mattson-

E. Eisenhut
R. Houston
R. Majors
R. Licciardo DP0 File
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